
URSULINE  ACADEMY 

SPRING OPEN HOUSE 

Ursuline’s Open House offers prospective students and their families

an opportunity to see the school on a student-led tour, meet Ursuline

faculty and staff, and explore all that Ursuline has to offer.

For more information and to register visit 
www.ursulineacademy.org/open-house

Sunday, May 16, 2021 from 1:00-4:00 pm

Registration Required

For 6th and 7th Grade Prospective Families 


